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BI-MONTHLY NEWSLETTER FOR OUR NF FAMILIESBI-MONTHLY NEWSLETTER FOR OUR NF FAMILIES

SATURDAY, MAY 1, 2021

PAX LEADERS FOR THE MONTH OF APRIL



IN-SCHOOL SUMMER CLASSES
Last week, letters were distributed to those students who
should register for our district's in-person summer school.
Logistics were highlighted, as well as the general
recommendations as to why your child would benefit from this
experience. The letter, originating from the Office of Curriculum
and Instruction, had a specific link for families to register their
child. If your child received a summer school letter, please register ASAP. Transportation will
be provided during this four-week program and we need to begin developing transportation
routes so everything is in place for the June/July program.

PARENT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
As we begin the month of May, there are a few opportunities to
help support the end-of-the year activities, IN-PERSON, at
school. If you are interested in serving, please complete the
blue link below by Friday, May 7th. Our first round of volunteers
will be taken from a pool of interested fourth grade parents,
since this is their final year with us. Afterwards, we will
randomly select volunteers, if necessary, using a lottery
system. Those volunteers who have been selected will be
notified by May 17th or sooner.



https://s.smore.com/u/4384e1a00adba89422ae059060d57123.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/7791c37b248a01f298755693a1265979.jpeg


SQUIRE SUPPORTER FOR APRIL
The NF Elementary School staff would like to congratulate the
Leavitt family as the April Squire Support Award recipients.
Carson, Landon, and Owen represent the family at our school.
Earlier this year, the family was gracious enough to provide an
additional picnic table to our school. The thought was that
outdoor seating during lunch, (in nice weather obviously), would
be a great response to the numerous pandemic changes.
Thanks for thinking of our students and how to make their lunch
time more enjoyable.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmxUDGGlwQM
mdGJMEBghwwdmhnQo_17iv7Fzb3-8MOtjKwfQ/viewform?
usp=pp_url


END OF THE YEAR ACTIVITY DATES



Week of May 3rd is Staff Appreciation Week



Tuesday, May 4th is Bus Driver Appreciation Day



Wednesday, May 5th is Remote, Option #2 OST Testing, Grades 3-4 and the Nordonia
District-Wide PTA Recognition Celebration



Thursday, May 6th is School Nurse Appreciation Day



Week of May 10th is Grade 2 Testing All Week, (mornings)



Tuesday, May 11th is a Kindergarten Screening Day, (by appointment only)



Wednesday, May 12th is a Kindergarten Screening Day, (by appointment only)



Thursday, May 13th is a Virtual Team-Building Event for All 4th Grade Students (held
during school hours)



Tuesday, May 18th is a Kindergarten Screening Day, (by appointment only)



Tuesday, May 18th the Option #1, 4th Graders Visit Lee Eaton (held during school hours)




Wednesday, May 19th the Option #2/Remote Learners Visit Lee Eaton at 12:30 p.m.



Wednesday, May 19th is the final Kindergarten Screening Day, (until late August)




https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmxUDGGlwQMmdGJMEBghwwdmhnQo_17iv7Fzb3-8MOtjKwfQ/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://s.smore.com/u/28b0e6ad932ca49a273af0fd5f550353.jpg


Monday, May 24th is NF's School-Wide Field Day




Tuesday, May 25th is Kindergarten Graduation (outdoors w/ two limited tickets/family)



Tuesday, May 25th is the 4th Grade Awards (outdoors w/ two limited tickets/family)



Wednesday, May 26th is NF's School-Wide Field Day (rain date)



Thursday, May 27th is the 4th Grade “Send Off Celebration” (Surprise Event for Students)




Thursday, May 27th is the last day for part-time kindergarten students



Friday, May 28th is the 4th Grade Clap-Out/Visitors Outside Only, Approximately 1:00 p.m.

https://s.smore.com/u/2a31df6b19fd842d9d1b6fc099c0dc19.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/d86ca8759311fb564d186099eefa251c.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/4f7f31f2ad61a1679d80bcb7343107cc.jpg


CAMP INVENTIONCAMP INVENTION

Camp Invention will be held from June 7 through 11 from 9 - 3:30 at Lee Eaton Intermediate School.

SAFETY TOWNSAFETY TOWN

Registration information for Nordonia's regular Safety Town program.

Summer Guide: Thanks to Ms. Amy Gay, Family Specialist, there is a summer guide that
families may find of interest. It's fairly comprehensive. Click on this link below to learn more:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gKmmkK0NVNzSJasw_aCnYu8-m1f1RADt/view?usp=sharing



Part-Time Kindergarten Families: Due to the early release schedule on Friday, May 28th, the
last official day of school for our part-timers will be Thursday, May 27th. Please make note on
your family calendar.


Dress Code Reminder: Please be mindful of the district's dress code for the remainder of the
year. Sandals, slides, and other loosely fit footwear are to be avoided. Similarly, shorts should
be appropriate for school. The staff has observed many young ladies who are dressed
inappropriately for a school environment. Thanks for your cooperation.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zxUUU_nmNMs6xPOJB6T3hStvwaslrtP9/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nB7QG0_Xw93qUW6PBmIB6SQn-U5F5JdJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gKmmkK0NVNzSJasw_aCnYu8-m1f1RADt/view?usp=sharing


NORDONIA SUMMER CAMP FOR BASKETBALLNORDONIA SUMMER CAMP FOR BASKETBALL

Register Today!

NORDONIA LADIES SUMMER BASKETBALL CAMPNORDONIA LADIES SUMMER BASKETBALL CAMP

Register Today!

NHCSD'S ANNUAL GOLF OUTINGNHCSD'S ANNUAL GOLF OUTING

The Nordonia School's Foundation Board hosts this annual event.

SUMMER READING ENRICHMENT PROGRAMSUMMER READING ENRICHMENT PROGRAM

Xavier University Announces Summer Reading Program

@NFSquirePride

NORTHFIELD ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL

9374 Olde 8 Road, Northfield, … marc.kaminicki@nordoniasch…

330-467-2010 nordoniaschools.org

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PgeRjo6LTH-4MEWoXCpBwSDIUiUbYRFc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gEciHwUrb5rYxydHHuuk8PdFJ9v1L4G2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1c8l_xov8-Zn44XQTUFYGf2MLr48IXb90/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WIqDGy1-3b5rMYs2MewIRP2oDE8Ljla2/view?usp=sharing
http://www.twitter.com/@NFSquirePride
https://s.smore.com/u/848a192be80c93f985a58caaed296ec7.jpg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=9374%20Olde%208%20Road%2C%20Northfield%2C%20OH%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:marc.kaminicki@nordoniaschools.org
tel:330-467-2010
http://www.nordoniaschools.org/

